
NOTICE OF EXTENSION TO PUBLICATION OF FINAL REPORT – NETWORK EXEMPTIONS 
GUIDELINE 

This notice informs all parties that the AER is extending the date for publishing its final 
decision on the Network Exemptions Guidelines under clause 8.9.2(d) of the National 
Electricity Rules. 

This extension of time is required to consider and assess the complexity of issues and 
feedback received from stakeholders on the matters under consultation. 

The revised date to publish the final report is expected to be 29 August 2025.  

If there are any queries please email: AERexemptions@aer.gov.au  
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